             
                              Lake Weed Management Committee 
				Tuesday July 27, 2021	
                              Regular Meeting/Goshen Town Hall
                                                      7:00 pm
                                                  Zoom Meeting              
                 
The meeting was called to order by Mark Harris at 7:02pm. Present were Michele Fitzpatrick (TL), Chris Kennavane (WL), Marty Harris (TL), Simon Ellis (WSO), Joe Welsh (DP), Lida Exstein (DP) and Mark Harris, Selectman.
Minutes from May 25, 2021 were approved by Marty Harris and 2nd by Simon Ellis. Vote was unanimous.
Woodridge Lake report was presented by Chris Kennavane. Last years PercellaCor treatment has been a hugh success. It treated both Eurasian Milfoil and Curley Leaf. They put in 187 Carp this year. The water quality is not as good as it has been. Overall, very pleased.
Joe Welsh reports for Dog Pond that Near has done a survey and noted low  milfoil but large leaf pond weed has increased. Water quality is good and plan on attending to the biomass removal as next project.
West Side Pond reported by Simon Ellis. They have not yet received their permit. The main concern is Variable Milfoil and are planning on using DASH to help treat them. Water quality seems to be poor. 
Tyler Lake report by Marty Harris states that the Sonar permit has been issued by the State. The first treatment was done on July 7th with booster treatments in August and again in Sept. Water quality has been very good until the heavy rains.
Old Business: There “may be” hope for covid funds to be used to replace the lost grants from the Town. Do not spend it yet.
Next meeting on August 31st both on Zoom and in person. 
Motion to Adjourn was made by Simon Ellis 2nd by Marty Harris,  and unanimously approved at 7:19 pm.

Respectfully Submitted
      By Mark S. Harris, Chairman

